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‘Inspiring teaching for ambitious learners’ 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Re: Peripatetic music lessons at Brady Primary from September 2022 for children from Y1-Y6 
 
At Brady, we believe that every child should have the opportunity to learn how to play a musical instrument, if they choose to.  
 
As from September 22 during school hours, we would like to offer your child the chance to learn how to play piano, violin or 
guitar. Lessons are open to all children from Year 1 to Year 6 and will be arranged by PianoFunClub.  
 
Guitar, piano or violin can be taught on either a one-to-one basis, or as paired lessons by a visiting professional music teacher 
and all teaching materials will be provided.  
 
Each pupil will receive 10 lessons per term and at the beginning of every new half term the lessons will need to be booked and 
paid for directly with PianoFunClub.  
 
(Please note that the school does not take bookings or payments for the music lessons).  
 
The music teachers from PianoFunClub will collect the children from their classroom for their lesson and instruments for their 
lessons will be provided by them.  
 
Your child will also have the opportunity to have an instrument to use at home if you wish them to do so,  for which you will 
need to pay a £50.00 deposit. (Made payable directly to PianoFunClub).   
 
There are a choice of lessons and options:  
 
Stage 1 lessons: 1 x 20-minute paired lesson weekly - total: £40 per half term  
Stage 2 lessons: 1 x 20-minute one to one lesson weekly - total £80 per half term  
Stage 3 lessons: 1 x 30-minute one to one lesson weekly - total £120 per half term  
 
If you would like your child to have individual/paired music lessons or would like further information, please contact 
PianoFunClub directly. www.pianofunclub.co.uk - admin@pianofunclub.co.uk or 07575 530 304.  
 
We have responded to parental feedback to try to offer you some more options to formally learn an instrument in school time 
and we hope that many of you will be able to sign up for lessons, which are competitively priced compared to lessons booked 
outside of school.  

 
Yours Sincerely 
 

MNunn 
Mr M. Nunn 
Headteacher 

http://www.bradyprimaryschool.co.uk/

